
The Montana Department of Transportation 
(MDT) and its partner Knife River are scheduled 
to begin construction in early June, weather 
and other unforeseen factors permitting. Work 
is expected to continue through the 2024 
construction season, ending in the fall. The 
project area is located between the intersections 
with Smith Drive and Glades Drive. Planned 
work includes pavement overlay activities and 
additional digouts to prepare sections of the 
road that need further repairs. The overlay will 
be followed by replacing guardrail, a seal and 
cover (chip seal), a fog seal, new striping, and 
upgraded signage.

EMAIL: Dawn May at dawn@bigskypublicrelations.com 
CALL: 406-207-4484, Monday through Friday 9 a.m. to 5 p.m.
TEXT: BIGMTN to 41411
VISIT: https://www.mdt.mt.gov/pubinvolve/bigmountain/

STAY IN THE KNOW

Interested in signing up to receive text 
updates?  To sign up for text updates, text 
BIGMTN to 41411. Message and data rates 
may apply. Message frequency may vary. 
Text STOP to cancel. Texting alerts are not 
managed by MDT and may have different 
privacy and security policies. For more 
information, see  https://smstc.us/t41411/.

WHITEFISH MOUNTAIN RESORT

2024 CONSTRUCTION
Overlay work

COMPLETED IN 2023
One lane road dig out
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This document is printed at state expense. Information on the cost of producing this publication may be obtained by contacting the Department of Administration.


